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Grand Commandery of Maine

Greetings Sir Knights all, our nation’s birthday is upon us. Let all reflect on that road to freedom that our

forefathers marched down. Also, reflect on those who laid down their lives along that road to freedom

so as to give us the opportunity to live in a free country and for our posterity.

Observe the 4th of July with family and friends, enjoy the fireworks or go fishing, have a campfire, have

great food on a picnic, or even take a trip! Sir Knights, relax with your family, maybe visit some friends,

you have earned it!

In Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine


